
WIHS Journal Promos for the Week of April 4-9, 2016

Monday: On today’s WIHS Journal with Paul Kretschmer, hear about an opportunity to hear 
worship & praise music reflecting the Christian faith in Africa—but right in New Haven. From the 
Overseas Ministries Study Center near Yale University, Diane Komp will describe the upcoming 
concert called, “Love Africa.” Two music groups will perform music on Sunday April 24th at Battell 
Chapel: The Yale Gospel Choir and Shades of Yale. The concert will highlight the African Artist in 
Residence at the OMSC. Hear the WIHS Journal today at 3:15am; also at 12:13 & 5:49pm here 
on WIHS Middletown—Live and Local 24/7!

Tuesday & Wednesday: On Tuesday's and Wednesday's WIHS Journal, Anissa Porticelli, will 
speak to Bola Adelani, about her first book, The Masters Mind on Total Success. The book’s main 
premise is to help you redefine and pursue success God’s way from His perspective, and to equip 
you with biblical strategies the help you expand and influence your life. You can hear more on this 
interview at 3:15am; 12:13PM and 5:49PM right here on your live and local station WIHS!

Thursday: There are many food pantries in the state of Connecticut to help those who are in 
need. Today you can hear Gerry Williams conversation with the Director of a food pantry in 
Hartford. That's coming up today at 3:15 am, 12:13 pm and 5:49 pm on the WIHS Journal at 
104.9 FM Local!!!

Friday: On today’s WIHS Journal with Paul Kretschmer, hear an interview on Christian music and 
about an artist in the field from a series entitled “Front Page Radio. Dan Wooding created Assist 
New Service a number of years ago to spread the word about the challenges faced by Christians 
all over the world. Recently, Dan spoke with Nicole C. Mullen who shared some of the challenges 
in her life. Hear this broadcast on today’s WIHS Journal, airing at 3:15am; also at 12:13 & 5:49pm 
here on WIHS Middletown—Live and Local 24/7!

Saturday: On today’s WIHS Journal with Paul Kretschmer, hear about a project supported by 
Connecticut’s junior US senator Chris Murphy that seeks to clean up the environmental waste at 
former industrial sites so the land can be re-used. Such plots of land are known as brownfields, 
the term of which references the waste, mostly toxic substances that are present after the owner 
of such a factory or similar building has gone out of business. When that happens, the creator of 
the toxic waste is no longer financially capable of restoring the land to a safe use. Senator 
Murphy is supportive of funding that enables government or private developers to remove, clean 
up that toxic waste so the land is again useable for future development. Hear this broadcast, 
produced with the cooperation of the Connecticut Network on today’s WIHS Journal, airing at 
3:15am; also at 12:15 & 5:10pm here on WIHS Middletown—Live and Local 24/7!


